
Mayor Tory, Councilors Layton & Matlow and President Gertler 

I was shocked and appalled to see the proposed 14 Storey monstrosity you plan to approve on Queen’s 
Park.  I understand U of T has many other perfectly good sites that they can use for this size of building 
and urge you to vote against it.  I agree with the Queen’s Park Coalition that this would be a terrible 
mistake and a blot on Queen’s Park and the City’s reputation. 

I am a double U of T grad (BA 71 and MBA 85) and re enrolled as a non-degree student last fall to take 
courses that have become of great interest to me.  I am also one of the great grandsons of Sir Joseph 
Flavelle who generously donated his home to U of T.  To further crowd the Queen’s Park space adjacent 
to Flavelle House would be an afront to this and all other heritage buildings on the campus. 

Peter Love 

President 
Love Energy Consultants Inc. 
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www.loveenergyconsultants.com 

Downlaod new free on-line textbook  
http://energyefficiencyfundamentals.org/textbook/ 

Proud 2014 honouree of Clean50 

http://clean50.com/ 
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